Dear 

Welcome to Pupil Parliament! 

Well done for being voted in to join our Pupil Parliament. Being voted in by your class is a huge achievement that you should be very proud of. 

Your role within pupil parliament is: 
It is your job to 

Within pupil parliament you have the opportunity to make our school the very best it can be, your opinions, thoughts and ideas are encouraged, and you can trust that we will all listen and work together to make great things happen. 

We will be meeting once a month to discuss any issues or suggestions that your class have raised with you. You may also want to speak with class teachers and some of your friends to gather their ideas too. We like as many thoughts and ideas on our school as possible! Meetings will take place at lunch time and your teacher will let you know when each meeting is going to take place. 

I have ordered your pupil parliament badge and it will be ready for you to collect soon! 

I look forward to working with you. 


Miss Wareham 
Class Teacher 
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